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Deferral of Interim Dividend Payment

IDP Education Limited (ASX: IEL) (IDP) today announced it will defer the payment of its interim
dividend announced on 25 February 2020.

The dividend was scheduled to be paid on 27 March 2020. It is the present intention of the Board
to pay the interim dividend on 24 September 2020.

Andrew Barkla, IDP Chief Executive Officer and Managing Director, said the decision to defer
the payment was a prudent capital management measure in the current environment.

“While we believe the longer-term drivers of international education remain in place, the current
uncertainty in global markets due to COVID-19 has prompted us to take this action” Mr Barkla
said.

Shares in IDP have been placed in a trading halt pending the release of an announcement by
IDP regarding the impacts of COVID-19 on IDP's business and IDP's response to those impacts.

For further information please contact

Investors & Analysts
Craig Mackey

IDP Education Limited
+613 9612 4400

Disclaimer

The material in this announcement has been prepared by IDP Education Limited (ASX: IEL) ABN 59 117 676 463 (“IDP
Education”) and is general background information about IDP Education’s activities current as at the date of this
announcement. The information is given in summary form and does not purport to be complete. In particular you are
cautioned not to place undue reliance on any forward looking statements regarding our belief, intent or expectations
with respect to IDP Education’s businesses, market conditions and/or results of operations, as although due care has been
used in the preparation of such statements, actual results may vary in a material manner. Information in this
announcement, including forecast financial information, should not be considered as advice or a recommendation to
investors or potential investors in relation to holding, purchasing or selling securities. Before acting on any information
you should consider the appropriateness of the information having regard to these matters, any relevant offer document
and in particular, you should seek independent financial advice.



